Appendix “E” to Report PED16181

PLANNING AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

Maotice regarding:

ZAC-15-060

25T-201509

Mowamber 10, 2016

Robert Clackett, Gity of Hamilton

Planning and Economic Development Department
Development Planning, Heritage and Design - Suburban Team
71 Main Street West, Sth Floor, Hamilton, ON, LEP 4Y5

Daar Mr. Clackett,

W have receivad notice of the development scheduled for
complstion next to our home off of Gatsstons Drive and Second Road
West. We have lived on Gatestons Drive for almost 12 years and
have enjoyed the area and our resident neighbours. When we
purchasad our home we wens awars of itz location and the potential
for development in the futurs. We ars looking forward to having
nearty neighbours and are happy to sae an end 1o the grassy, weady
field that has abutted our property.

O concern, as we're surs you're used to heaning, is how this wil
affect us, our home, and our enjoyment of cur home. Specifically, the
location of any potential sidewalks for this new developmeant. ou
e, he style of home we decided to build 12 years ago has our front
door facing into the new Eringate court.  As such, the possibility of a
sidewalk being installed on our “front’ yard is not appealing to us. We
realize our “front’ lawn contains a portion of city property and we've
besn happy to maintain i jiwhile conztantly batding weeds) however, a
sidewalk installed on this city ownad property would, we beligve,
negatively affect our home. Taking rough measurements from our
owner's survey would have a boulksvard-bordarad sidewalk just 16 fest
from whers we eat breakfast.
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We have also, in the last 12 years, plantad tress, installed a concrete

walkway to access our front door, and installed an imigation system to
further enhance our property and we don't see any of thess suniving

a sidewalk installation.

W believe a sidewalk installed across the street jon the east side of
Eringats Ct.) would offer an easier sclution and since it would be on
our across-the-sireet neighbours 'side” yard it would not have a
negative impact on his property.

A visit to the development site would llustrats these peints quite
clearty as our house has developed in the last 12 years into a home.
W would be happy 1o host anyons from the development team that
wishes to visit.

W appreciate any and all consideration into this matter by your
suburban team and hope your decisions will help us to continue to
enjoy our home.

Thank you.



